
Grace Center for Community Life

Lead in Water Testing - 2021

Testing was executed by Vieau Associates, a Division of GZA GeoEnvironmental, Inc.

Finding from the 2021 report:

Lead in Water Results

Four locations of drinking water sources were sampled for lead in water using a first draw and

30-second flush draw interval. All four samples were found to be below the regulated limit of

15ug/L.

Questions or concerns can be directed to Grace Center Executive Director Lorrie Stromme at

lorrie@gracectr.org


